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Letters Home
Shakespeare Festival Performers: Final arrangements letter. (Sent by email.)

Globetrotters: Prom invitation with online registration link. (Email.)

This Week
INSET Day: Please remember that school will be closed to students next Wednesday 

31st January for an INSET day.

Number Day: We will be having our Number Day on Friday 2nd February, supporting 

the NSPCC charity. This year’s dressing up theme is “Numbers and Number Games.” 

Full details were sent to parents & carers with the newsletter on 12th January.

Super Goals: Congratulations to Jamie in Globetrotters and Rogan in Astronauts for 

achieving their Super Goals.

Horsham FC Bucket Collection Volunteers: Our PTFA are looking for volunteers to 

help with a bucket collection at Horsham FC’s match on Saturday 23rd March from 

1.30pm. You will be able to stay and watch the match afterwards. Please contact Pip if 

you are able to help:  .om@qe2school.co.uk

Running Rosie Returns!: Rosie from Adventurers Class is running another half 

marathon to raise funds for us! If you would like to sponsor her you can do so via this 

l i n k : w w w . j u s t g i v i n g . c o m / p a g e / r o s i e - m a y - h u g g e t t -

1702204862871?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Frosie-may-

huggett-1702204862871&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

Car Park Signage: We have recently introduced signage in our car park on the wall and 

fence to remind visitors of our car park procedure, especially during the busy morning 

and afternoon drop-off/pick-up 

times. Please ensure you are 

following these rules to help keep 

our site safe for everyone. The 

full arrangements can be seen on 

our website here:

w w w . q u e e n e l i z a b e t h 2 . w -

sussex.sch.uk/website/drop_off

__pick_up_arrangements/45293
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Yoimoji of the Week: Neon
Neon is a resourceful wolf. We are using 

“Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning 

and celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British 

Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” 

(good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news 

pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Kelsey, Pilots - Independently preparing the lunch table for her class each day.

Fleur, Globetrotters - Helping her friends with a variety of activities.

Jamie, Globetrotters - Preparing and presenting a brilliant video about his work at Huxley’s Birds of 

Prey Centre.
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Class News from Balloonists Class
Balloonists Class have been really enjoying our new topic Muck, Mess and Mixtures. We have loved 

creating our own mixtures, following instructions for making mixtures and describing different 

mixtures. We also enjoyed going out on a walk and collecting natural items to make into a mixture too! 

We have all really enjoyed the topic so far and are looking forward to seeing what else we can learn 

and experience.
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